
ROAD CLOSURE - POUND ROAD
With the completion and opening of the new Pound 
Road deviation at McLeans Island and the Council 
having completed all actions to stop those portions 
of Pound Road pursuant to the provisions of the 10th 
Schedule of the Local Government Act 1974 as shown as 
Sections 16 to 23 on Survey Office Plan 424971, notice 
is hereby given that those portions of road are hereby 
stopped and shall cease to be road.
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